
Mosle Field Recreation Committee Meeting  

Public Meeting with the Community  

February 20, 2023, Brookside Community Club 

 
Recreation Committee Members Present:  
David Guida 
Lauren Spirig 
Jane Incardone 
Eric Mauriello 
Rachel Ruggiero 
Sarah Neibart 
Rochelle Abraham 
Damon Finaldi 
 
 

I. Addressed the Community Letter that was passed around 

II. Introductions  
III. Recreation Committee Members made statements about the proposal & process 
IV. Presentation by Recreation Director David Guida 

o Slides provided by David 
V.  Survey is ongoing 
VI. Open to the Public & Discussion 

• Audience was split amongst folks who were for v. against the proposal.  

• Concerns voiced about the scope of the proposal (how many lights, the height of lights, and the hour-usage 
of the lights), traffic impact of the proposal, and additional long-term plans (turf/sports complex).  There were 
also comments voiced about the development project up above Mosle Field.  

• A collective desire to minimize the impact that the lights will have.  
 
After the meeting, the Recreation Committee met & debriefed. The Recreation Committee then proposed alternative 
ideas and potential solutions for a compromise-proposal.  
 
The Recreation Committee is planning to meet with residents again on Tuesday, March 7th at 6:30pm in the Meeting 
Room of the ESB in Brookside.  The Recreation Committee has also rescheduled their presentation to the Mendham 
Township Finance Committee & Township Committee to Monday, March 13th at 6:30pm in the Middle School’s All 
Purpose Room. 

 


